
W.O., to J. George Adami. 
Dec. 20th, 1894. 

l West Franklin street. 

Dear Dr. Adami: Thank you very much for your letter, which gives 
me some valuable suggestions,.one or two of which I had already 
thought of.* I wish I had more time to work up a suitable address, 
but unfortunately I have been very busy. Still I will peg away, 
and hope to give something which may be in a measure worthy of the 
occasion. 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler. 

Kindest regards to Mrs. Adami. 

J.G.A. *r take it that o. wrote asking me about matter for an address 
he was giving at MQntreal. In 1894 the Royal Victoria Hospital 
was opened by the Governor General, Lord Aberdeen- and he may 
have given an address on that occasion. 


